
Tuesday 30th January 2024

Bikeability 2024

Dear Parents& Carers,

We are hoping to offer a 2 day cycling training course to our Year 5s this academic year.

The lessons will be held during school time, likely in April, with a charge of £15.00 (unless your child is in
receipt of Free School Meals in which case these lessons will be free of charge).

The children will need their own bikes and helmets which will be fully safety checked before they are able to
complete the training.

We are just trying to gauge numbers at present and so would ask you to complete the form below and return
to the office by Friday 9th February 2024 to enable us to organise groups and book the training accordingly.
Please see the link below for information about bikeability. We will send you further information about
sessions at school in due course.

https://www.bikeability.org.uk/

Yours sincerely

Sarah Biss
Head of School
✀---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Bikeability 2024

Name……………………………………………………. Class……………………………………

I confirm that my son/daughter would / would not* be interested in undertaking the above cycling course.

Signed………………………………………………….. Date……………………………………

*delete as appropriate

https://www.bikeability.org.uk/

